Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 8:06 AM

To: '‘Couch, Shannon L. (URS)'

Subject: RE: ARCO 498- Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002873
Shannon,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO2873 is extended to May 3, 2013.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Couch, Shannon L. (URS) [mailto:Shannon.Couch@bp.com]
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2013 11:05 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ARCO 498- Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002873

Hilerry,

As per our phone conversation, | am requesting an extension for submittal of the ARCO 498 -Soil and Groundwater
Investigation Report. | would like to request the extension for Friday, May 3, 2013.

Thank you,
Shannon

Shannon Couch

Operations Project Manager
Remediation Management
Atlantic Richfield Company
0: 925.275.3804
C:510.798.8314



